
2024 Caterwaul Regatta 
April 26 - 28, 2024 

St. Andrews Bay Yacht Club 
Panama City, Florida USA 

 
THIRD AMENDMENT TO 

NOTICE OF RACE 
(ver. 2024 04 12) 

 
EVENT CANCELLATION 
The 2024 Caterwaul Regatta (the "Caterwaul"), which was initially scheduled to be held at the St. Andrews Bay Yacht Club, 
218 Bunkers Cove Road, Panama City, Florida, from Friday, April 26, 2024, through Sunday, April 28, 2024, has been 
cancelled and will not take place. For further information, please contact panamacityregatta@gmail.com.  

 


